
 

 

 

Wednesday 15th November 2023 

Dear Parent/Guardian, 

REMINDER: Re: Strike Action on Thursday 16th November 2023 

Due to UNISON Industrial Action (which will mean a disruption to 

cleaning and catering services and have an impact on classroom 

assistant cover) tomorrow, Thursday 16th November 2023, the 

school will have an early finish at 11.00am for all pupils.  

There will be NO Breakfast Club and No dinners will be served tomorrow. 

The staff of Holy Cross Boys’ Primary School are essential to the learning, development and 

safeguarding of your children. We feel strongly that they should be recognised and be paid fairly 

for the important role they play in your child’s education. 

 

Dinner for Friday 17th November 2023: 

 

 

Annual Anti-Bullying Poster Competition: The boys will design a poster on the 

theme of anti-bullying (as a class activity or as a homework). We will visit the 

classes on Friday 17th November to give the winner in each class a prize and get 

a picture of him with his winning poster. Winning posters will be used for our 

Anti-Bullying display in the school and will also be shared on our school website: 

www.holycrossboys.com  

  

NB: We highlighted this concern last week and unfortunately, we must highlight 

it again as we have some pupils who will have an allergic reaction to nuts and 

eggs. Today, some pupils brought in peanuts and snickers. Please REMEMBER 

- We are a nut free school. CAKES ARE NOT allowed under any 

circumstances. Chewits (contain egg) and are also NOT permitted.  

 Thanks for your continued support. 

Mr K McArevey    Mr Curran                                                                                                                                                                               

  (Principal)      (Vice-Principal) 

http://www.holycrossboys.com/

